From: Paul Tobias |

Sent: 21 September 2015 18:14
To: Planning
Subject: Application ref: 2015/4681/P - Flat 71 Westfield

Carlos Martin: Thank you for your letter of 16th September regarding comments on the above application. T
am a leaseholder in Westfield, the apartment block in which the subject property is situated and also on the
Board of Westfield Management Company. In both capacities I wish to object to the application as follows:

1.Design and layout - the apartment blocks at Westfield were designed as a whole with a common visual

appeal and consistency. The proposals will serve to break this and introduce individual design variations

which do not match with the theme at present.

2. If approved this may serve as a precedent thereby exacerbating the problems in 1. above.

3. External appearance - the extension will, in addition to the above comments, detract from the character
not only of Westfield Apartments but also the local area.

4. If allowed and if results in others being granted similar permission there will be a prejudicial effect on

privacy.

Paul Tobias



